
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 22nd November 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RED RIDGE ACTIVITY CENTRE 
 

For the last fifteen years we have taken a large party of Year 6 children on a five day 

residential visit to The Red Ridge Outdoor Activity Centre, which is situated near 

Welshpool, Powys.  These visits have proved to be immensely popular and so we have 

booked to go again this year from Monday 2nd – Friday 6th June 2014 (inclusive).  We can 

accommodate all children who wish to go on this visit. 
 

 

Whilst at the centre, the children have the opportunity to take part in a variety of 

outdoor activities, which include canoeing, underground exploration, rock climbing, 

abseiling, kayaking, archery and orienteering.  The total estimated cost will be £270 (this 

may change depending on numbers).  This cost covers full board, lodging, activities (led by 

qualified instructors) and transport. 
 

 

A parent information evening is scheduled for Monday 9th December at 6:30pm in the 

school hall where you can come and find out more information about the centre, the 

activities and ask any questions. 
 

 

In the New Year, a non refundable deposit of £50 will be required to secure your child’s 

place on this residential and a letter will be sent out at the beginning of the Spring term 

to advise the closing date. There will then be a number of consent and medical forms to 

complete before the Summer.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs Snowden 

(P.E. Co-ordinator) 

 

 


